
CLUB SPORTS ALASKA
Homeschool Nordic Skiing

NEW SKIER INFO

Be On Time

Plan to be at Kincaid at least 15 minutes early to allow for parking and getting equipment organized.

Children are expected to be at their meeting spots at the start time. The groups will leave promptly. We

don’t want kids getting cold waiting for latecomers! Thank you in advance for making sure your kids are

on time!  Please understand that it is your responsibility to make sure your child has met up with their

coach and is not left alone. If you know you will be late, you need to be prepared to ski with your child

until you are able to find his/her group. It is not possible for us to locate a coach once the group has left

the stadium.

Weather Cancellations

All practices will be cancelled if the temperature, including wind chill, is less that 0F. Cancellation notices

will be sent out via e-mail and text two hours before the start of lessons.  CSA does not guarantee the

number of lessons due to the unpredictability of the weather.

Hats

All children receive a CSA hat the first time they sign up for lessons.

Equipment

We do not provide equipment. A number of local ski stores including AMH, REI, Trax Outdoor Center,

Hoarding Marmot, Play-it-again Sports and Barneys’s have equipment for sale. There are also several

local gear swaps this fall where you can find used gear.  Please see the gear information sheet for more

details.

Volunteer

We need your help! The CSA Homeschool Ski program depends on volunteer coaches, and we need your

support to keep this wonderful program going. We have opportunities for ALL LEVELS of coaching.

Mostly, what our students need is to have an adult out leading the group who is positive and–most

importantly–helps them have FUN! Please contact us if you’re interested in helping!


